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Alumnus James White Takes Non-Traditional Route to
Collegiate Success

For UNT alumnus James White,
walking across the stage at
commencement in fall 2017 was the
ultimate payoff for his hard work and
the sacrifices he and his family made
as he pursued his dream of
becoming a college graduate. 
 
Read More

Division of Student Affairs Annual Report 2016 - 2017
Available Online 

The Division of Student Affairs
Annual Report 2016 - 2017 is now
available for viewing online. Check
out the many great accomplishments
that took place during the last
academic year. Contact Ray Willhoft
if you would like a few print copies
for your office. 
 
View the Annual Report here.

The Career Center Needs Your Clothing Donations 
 
Clothing donations are needed for the Career Center’s Spring 2018 Suit-Up:
Professional Clothing Drive. Please support UNT students by donating new
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or gently used professional clothing and accessories to help them make a great
first impression on interviews. 
  
Suggested items include:

Pant and Skirt Suits
Dress Shirts and Blouses
Sports Coats and Men’s Suits
Professional Sweater Sets
Dress Slacks/Khaki Pants
Skirts/Dresses
Accessories (Ties, Belts,
Professional Jewelry)
Hangers
New or Lightly Worn
Professional Shoes 

Contributions are being accepted
now through Feb. 13 at the Career
Center in Chestnut Hall 103 or
pickups can be arranged. Clothing
racks and volunteers to help with the event are also needed. 
 
The Spring 2018 Suit-Up event will take place on Feb. 15 from 12 - 4 p.m.
in the Union. 
  
For more information, contact Deidre.leslie@unt.edu or call 940-565-2105.
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In the Know is published by the Division of Student Affairs to keep
staff informed with news, helpful tips, and points of pride. 
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